
IJB12. Performance Monitoring Report 
 

The Integration Joint Board considered a report by the Performance and 
Quality Assurance Manager, FHSCP, Head of Policy & Performance NHS 
FV and Performance Review Officer, Falkirk Council which presented The 
Performance Monitoring Report March 2021 – March 2022 that had 
supported the IJB to fulfil its ongoing responsibility to ensure effective 
monitoring and reporting of service delivery. The report provided a summary 
of key performance issues and drew on basic balanced scorecard approach 
with a focus on exception reporting. 

 
The Board asked if there had been separate statistics on both delayed 
discharge and readmission rates and which had been related to care homes 
and which had been related to be people who received care at home. It was 
confirmed in response to the question that this information could be made 
available in relation to delayed discharges and would be included in reports 
to future meetings. 
 
Decision 

 
The Integration Joint Board:- 
 
(1) noted the content of the Performance Monitoring Report, and;  
 
(2) noted that appropriate management actions continue to be taken 

to address the issues identified through these Performance 
Monitoring Reports. 

 


